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Dear preschool families 

Welcome to the Latham Primary School community.  

This term we will be investigating the ideas of playing, being and belonging.  

Play is a fundamental part of a child’s development. At Latham primary school you will see children enjoying dirty, 
messy, muddy, sandy, wet play. You will see children collaborating, problem solving, thinking, and                            
creating. As we engage in these experiences we will begin to explore ‘who we are’ and ‘how we belong’ to our 
families, cultural group, our school, our neighbourhood and our wider community.  

We will be sending home a page labelled ‘All About Me’. Please work together with your child to complete this. 
They can draw pictures and use photos of significant people, pets, events and celebrations. This provides a              
wonderful opportunity to make meaningful connections between home and school.  

Our main mode of communication will be via the Seesaw app and via email. Seesaw allows us to share photos and 
information about your children at Preschool. Its purpose is to promote rich conversions with families about what 
children are engaging with during the day. 

Sunblock, hats (left at school) and drink bottles (water) are essential as we will spend a large part of our day in the 
outside learning environment. Please pack a set of spare clothes in your child’s bag. 

Please label all belongings.  

We are nut free at preschool, so please avoid them for the safety of our students.  

If you have any concerns or questions do not hesitate to make an appointment with us.  

Many thanks  

The Preschool Team  
 
Maria, Emma, Sam, Gemma and Nicole 
 
 
maria.jofre@ed.act.edu.au 
 
emma.peacock@ed.act.edu.au 
 
samuel.bird@ed.act.edu.au 

 


